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Introduction
Liaison Financial’s High Cost Tariff Excluded Device (HCTED)
reimbursement review looks at the purchases of an NHS organisation’s
HCTED items, completing a full reconciliation of the purchase of qualifying
devices and where reimbursement can be made.

NHS organisations must use the correct code for HCTED reimbursement.
Where the incorrect code is used, an organisation may miss out on
automatic reimbursement.

Our reviews identify these errors and assist organisations to manually
reclaim for high-cost devices on a specific return basis. 

Average of £134,000
per NHS organisation in

2023/24

£750,896 saved for
one Trust over a two-

year period

Ongoing advice to
support future HCTED

reimbursements

High Cost Tariff Excluded Device
(HCTED) reimbursement review

It’s great to see how much
value we’re able to provide
to NHS organisations by
uncovering missed
reimbursement
opportunities. The reviews
not only help Trusts
reclaim significant
amounts of money, but
also give them the tools
and insights to streamline
their processes for the
future. 

It's fulfilling to know that
our work directly supports
NHS organisations in
maximising their funding
and improving their
financial efficiency.

Richard Nichols
Operations Director,
Liaison Financial

Results to date: 
In 2023/24, our HCTED reviews found an average of £134,000 in
reimbursement per NHS organisation, despite an increase in NHSE
automatic adjustments.
One Trust saved £750,896 in reimbursements over a two-year period.
Ongoing recommendations made to help accurate HCTED
reimbursement going forward.

We offer our reviews on a contingent basis, so there is no risk to your
organisation.
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HCTED reimbursement claims are time-restricted and must be claimed
either within the financial year or soon after it ends, so act now to avoid
losing any claims relating to 2024/25.


